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In recent weeks, fmther inf01mation has come to light that exposes the internal conflicts 
related to this NOAA study. Dr. John Bates, a recently-retired principal scientist at NOAA who 
created science integrity principles at the agency, raised public concerns that the Karl study  

ignored NOAA standards, was rushed to publication, and was not free from political bias. 5 In 
fact, Dr. Bates wrote in a blog post that lead author, Mr. Thomas Karl, had his "thumb on the 

scale" throughout the entire process. 6

Allegations of politicization of government funded scientific research cannot be ignored. 
The Committee has a constitutional responsibility to conduct oversight in instances of alleged 
fraud, abuse, and misconduct especially where the government's scientific integrity is called into 
question. Dr. Bates' revelations raise additional questions as to whether the science at NOAA is 
objective and free from political interference. In light of this new information, the Committee 
requests the below information to better understand the depth and scope of internal debate at 
NOAA related to the Karl study. Please provide the requested documents on or before February 
28, 2017, for the time period January 20, 2009, to the present: 

• All documents and communications between or among employees of NOAA
refening or relating to the release of the Karl study.

• All documents and communications between or among employees of NOAA
referring or relating to the release ofERSST Version 4 dataset, or any other dataset
used in the Karl study.

• All documents and communications between or among employees of NOAA
refening or relating to concerns raised about datasets used in the Karl study.

• All documents and communications between or among employees of NOAA
referring or relating to the scientific integrity of the study, including but not limited
the archiving of data sets.

Since new information has emerged smT04nding the integrity of the Karl study, NOAA 
has been quoted in the press as saying they are, "in the process of engaging independent outside 
patties to review this matter."7 The Committee requests a briefing on this new information to 
ensure that NOAA engages with unbiased independent experts. Please contact Committee staff 
no later than February 21, 2017, to schedule this briefing. 

The Committee on Science, Space, and Technology has primary legislative jurisdiction 
over environmental and scientific programs and "shall review and study on a continuing basis 
laws, programs, and Governmental activities" as set forth in House Rule X. This request and any 
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